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October 22, 1957

Mr. Grote Reber
Wailuku, Maui
Hawaii

Dear Mr. Reber:

Thank you for your informative letter
of October 12, addressed to Senator
Symington.

A preliminary investigation has already
been started. Your suggestion will be
made available to the staff which is

currently engaged in that investigation.

Sincerely,

E. C. Welsh
Legislative Agsistant
to Senator Symington
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